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15 June 2022 

 

 

Dear Mr O’Hanlon,  
 

Reference: Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and the Infrastructure Planning 

(Examination Procedure) Rules 2010  

 

Application by National Highways (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting 

Development Consent for the construction of a new two-lane dual carriage way for 

the A303 between Amesbury and Berwick Down in Wiltshire. 

 

Re: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL COMMENTS FROM ALL INTERESTED 

PARTIES - Update to the Environmental Information 

 

English Heritage Trust welcomed the invitation to comment on the further information 

that National Highways provided as an update to section 4 of their response to the 

Statement of Matters on carbon.  

 

We have read the additional submissions and can confirm that we have no further 

comments other than in our original submission. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Kate Mavor  

Chief Executive 
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